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Dear Parents 

 

It has been a joy to welcome back the wonderful pupils and is fantastic to 

once again enjoy the gentle hum of activity and happy children learning.  

We really did miss you and it is great to see how quickly the children have 

settled back into school life.   The next few weeks will be used to identify 

gaps in learning, getting the children to talk about their experiences and 

also to plan for the Summer Term. 

 

The children have returned to Science Week and have been exploring 

and experimenting! 

Kingfisher class started Science week by carrying out 

an experiment called lemon volcano. 

Throughout the week, they have also been finding 

out about space which will help with the letters they 

are writing for a competition run by UKSED, in which 

the children have to apply for a job in the space 

industry. 

 

 

 

 

Robin and Puffin class have been learning about the 

life cycle of a frog and we have our very own pond. 

We have observing what has been happening each 

day and seeing how the frog spawn is changing into 

tadpoles. So far, we have counted 30 tadpoles - 

although we may have counted the same one more 

than once as they keep moving! 😆 Watch out for 

further updates 🙂 
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In Starling class, we have been learning 

about volcanoes and forces, we have 

talked about how pressure causes a 

volcano to erupt. We have made our own 

volcanoes and we will be creating a 

chemical reaction to make them explode. 

 

 

 

 

 

A message to parents please.  On the whole, you have been really great 

but please remember hands, face and space.  It is easy to fall into old 

habits but we must all continue maintaining our distance and wear our 

face coverings.  I would like to thank Mrs Knights for popping the markers 

on the pavement to remind us all, and to Miss Palmer for the cones which 

are helping everyone to use a better place to cross the road. 

 

I am delighted that our PSCO,Bill Wood has been in contact and hopes 

he can visit us soon.  Among other things, we would like him to look at 

road safety. 

 

We have a polite and environmentally friendly plea.  If you arrive early at 

school, either morning or afternoon, please do not sit with your engines 

running.  Many of you have commented on the fumes and it is so 

unpleasant and presents a health hazard to everyone.  Please switch off! 

 

Breakfast Club:  Please continue to book your child into breakfast club in 

advance.  The children will go into the Hall with Mrs Ireson but will be 

socially distanced. 

 

A reminder that Plymouth Argyle and music lessons are not due to re-

commence until after Easter.  The children currently have weekly PE on  

Mondays for KS1 and Fridays for KS2 (but this will be Wednesday after the 

Easter break). 
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Red Nose Day Needs Your Superpowers! 

 

The School Council have decided on a wonderful theme for this year’s 

Rose Nose day on Friday March 19th- it is ‘Superheroes!’  

They would like to invite the children to come into school dressed as a 

superhero. This could be a real or imaginary superhero: a superhero 

character from a film or book, a made-up superhero you would like to 

create, someone who you consider to be a lockdown superhero, a 

sporting hero or a person who is a superhero to you. Also, if you do have a 

red nose, a red nose T-shirt or anything red at home you could wear that 

instead.  

The school council have planned some exciting activities they would like 

to do next Friday to make it a Red Nose fun day. These include drawing 

pictures of superheroes, making up a superhero play, writing superhero 

stories, creating a superhero comic strip, doing a superhero quiz and 

watching superhero films. They would also like everyone to come to 

school ready to share their favourite joke. 

Please could we ask you to make a donation to Comic Relief at home 

instead of bringing money into school. Further information about the 

amazing work and how to make a donation can be found at  

https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

 

 

Have a super weekend – and I hope the Mum’s have a lovely day on 

Sunday! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Julia Murray 

Acting Head of School 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/
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